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Dear Charlotte 

  
Many thanks for the update. The Sussex Wildlife Trust does not intend to make a 
direct response to AP15. However, we would like it noted by the Inspector that we 
support and agree with the position and submission of CPRE Sussex on AP15 in 
response to document MSDC-12. 
  
Kind regards 

Jess 

  
Jess Price (she/her) 

Conservation Officer 

 


